
 

 

 

 

 
Notice of the Report on Athletic Program Participation Rates and Financial Support 
Data - Equity in Athletics Disclosure Act (EADA) 
  
The Equity in Athletics Disclosure Act is designed to make prospective students 
aware of a school's commitment to providing equitable athletic opportunities for its 
men and women students.  Below is the annual notice of the EADA reports for the 
City Colleges of Chicago athletic programs.  The reports identify athletic program 
participation rates and financial support data for each of the City Colleges of Chicago 
athletic programs.  The report for each City College can be found by following the 
link below: 
  
http://citycollegesofchicagoathletics.com/sports/2015/12/10/eadareports.aspx?pat
h=general 
 
These reports may also be obtained in paper copy by contacting the respective 
campus Athletic Department or District Athletic Office, Associate Vice Chancellor, 
Michael Daigler at mdaigler@ccc.edu. 

 

 

 

http://citycollegesofchicagoathletics.com/sports/2015/12/10/eadareports.aspx?path=general
http://citycollegesofchicagoathletics.com/sports/2015/12/10/eadareports.aspx?path=general
mailto:mdaigler@ccc.edu

